

Russian and English Holidays

Ильина Елена Сергеевна
Школа 493
Учитель английского языка
Санкт-Петербург 2007







Аннотация



Данная презентация может быть использована как обобщающий урок по теме «Праздники» на уроке английского языка с последующей работой и анализом учащихся по предложенным темам. Кроме того, учащиеся могут выбрать свою тему и создать презентацию по ней.

Данный урок способствует развитию у учащихся развития навыков говорения. New Year's
Day
in Russia



New Year's Day In England





Women's Day in Russia

Mother's Day in England

Your project

Useful information







Introduction



Every country has its own national holidays, but there are holidays that are common for many countries. People all over the world know New Year's Day, Christmas and Easter. In Russia, New Year's Day is the most popular holiday.



- What other Russian holidays do you know?

- What holidays do you celebrate on these days?					
1 st January	7 th January	23 rd February	8 th March	12 th April	1 st May
9 th May	1 st June	12 th June	1 st September	4 th November	12 th December





New Year's Day in Russia

 New Year's Day is a family event in Russia. People begin to prepare for this holiday beforehand. People decorate their New Year trees with tinsel, various baubles and colored lights. They usually put their presents under the tree. When the Kremlin clock strikes 12 they see the New Year in.





New Year's Day in England



On the 1st of January people do not go to bed until after midnight on December 31. They like to see the old year out and the new year in. New Year is not so popular in England as in our country, although it is rather popular in Scotland. On that day people usually visit their friends and there is a lot of dancing and eating. In Scotland people bring a piece of coal for good luck in the New Year.

Activities

- What are the <u>similarities</u> between holidays in Russia and England?
- •What are the differences?
- •What do you do on New Year's day?













International Women's Day is one of the popular and well-known holidays and this holiday is spent on 8th March. This holiday has long and special history. Women are respected or a ces over the world, but the processing of International Women's Day by United Nations was on 8th March of 1975, the main aim of this holiday is to remember that how is an ordinary woman takes place in family. It is a _____. This day in each family women do not work and men do all housework. Cooking, cleaning house, washing up dishes and other works such these are done by men. This day men present different of to their wives. Women usually are presented with flowers, perfume and lovable words.



Mother's Day in England

- British celebrate Mother's Day on March, 26.
- During Victorian times of children sent to work far
 from a house at early age, and the money parned by
 them, sent to the family pudget. One day in one year
 to children was authorized to lead houses together
 with parents. They brought to mothers (and to
 grandmothers) small gifts, such, as pouguet colors or
 fresh eggs. Now this day children give to mothers and
 grandmothers bouquet colors and carry out for them
 all homework.



Activities

- What are the similarities between holidays in Russia and England?
- What are the <u>differences</u>?
- What do you do on this day?
- Discuss the history of the Women's Day and the Mother's Day with your partner.





And now it's your turn!

Use these ideas to make your project:

- you can compare Christmas in England and in Russia;
- or you can compare St.
 Valentine's Day in Russia and in England;
- also you can think of your own theme about holidays, for example: "Why we buy fir-trees for New Year's Day"





Интернет-ресурсы

- http://englishforhelp.ucoz.ru/publ/8-1-0-18©
- http://www.slovo.ws/topic/holiday/07
 .html
- http://www.study.ru/support/topics/sci ence/
- http://www.livegif.ru/

